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This week the children have been 

enjoying the story of The Three Little 

Pigs. The children have loved creating a 

display based on the characters. They 

have been busy building houses out of 

straws, sticks and bricks. They have 

created a little pig mask and sequenced 

the order the houses were built in the 

story and labelled the material used.  

 

In phonics we are continuing to focus on the sounds ‘air’ 

‘ear’ and ‘ure’.  

The children have also been learning that sometimes ‘ed’ on 

the end of a word can make a ‘d’ sound as well as a ‘t’ 

sound.  

(order-ordered / brush- brushed) 

This week in numeracy I have been carrying out a little 

assessment with each child involving filling in missing 

numbers between 1-10, asking what is 1 more and 1 less 

than a given number. Recognising the number of spots on 

the face of a dice (without counting). Showing a partly filled 

in 10 frame and asking how many more to make 10. They 

then finished by naming 2D shapes. (rectangle, triangle, 

circle, pentagon and hexagon.) 

I am currently working through assessing the books 

the children are taking home for reading. By Tuesday 

next week I will hopefully of completed this. I aim to 

ensure there is a little challenge but also want them to 

build up some fluency and ensure they are able to 

answer questions about what they have read. Within 

the level I send there will of course be some they find 

easier and some they find harder but hope you find 

they are on the whole accessing them ok. It is not that 

anyone has gone down, for a while there has been a 

mixture of levels going home, so your child might have 

been sent with easier /harder books. 


